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Mobberley Parish Council would like to wish you ALL a very merry  
Christmas and a happy new year.  

 

We as a Parish Council are looking forward to a bright new year. We have a full council 
who are bursting with enthusiasm, and focused on listening and acting on making 
Mobberley so special. We have new Parish Councillors and members on sub-committees, 
too. Weôve had some great achievements to be proud of over 2014, including winning 
Highly Commended at the Community Pride Awards for Hall Bank Playing Field. And the 
Scarecrow competition was fantastic this year, with Damhead Farm Shop winning the  
NATIONAL competition run by McCain. 
 

We now have a newly formed 'Trust Deed Committee' for our Victory Hall, the members of 
which are going to be working on making it a venue suitable for all occasions. Our  
Chairlady is planning a Chairmanôs Ball in March, details to follow in the February edition of 
the newsletter. We also have our sights set on the big award for next yearôs óBest Kept  
Villageô competition, so please help us make Mobberley the best in Cheshire. 
 

Mobberley Parish Council would also like to thank the residents who take the time to thank 
them for the work they have undertaken, especially the restoration of the War Memorial 
and the Scarecrow Competition. All Parish Councillors are unpaid volunteers and therefore 
your positive comments are very welcome. 
 

The next meeting of Mobberley Parish Council will be held at 7.30pm on Monday, 
1st December at the Rajar Building. Please feel free to attend this meeting; however, you 
must submit any questions you wish to ask in writing to the Clerk at least three clear  
working days before the date of the meeting. 
 

Harman Technology Application  
The application to build up to 375 houses on the land at Harman Technology, Ilford Way, 
was recently discussed by Cheshire East Council who voted against this proposal.  Thank 
you to all those who attended this meeting.  Please watch the Parish Councilôs website or 
Residents Against Mobberley Sprawl (RAMS) website for further information or news. 
 

Town Lane Land  
Itôs not too late to leave your comments or take part in the poll regarding the future of the 
Town Lane Land. Visit the Parish Council website and click on óTown Lane Landô to leave 
your comments. 

Copy for February 2015 edition  
to Parish Clerk by 14 January. 

Clerk to the Parish Council and Editor:  
Mrs Sarah Sherwood  
42 Birches Lane, Lostock Green  
Northwich CW9 7SN    
Tel: 01565 872333 
Email: clerk@mobberleyparishcouncil.co.uk  
Web: www.mobberleyparishcouncil.co.uk  

       Mobberley Parish Council  

Mobber ley Par ish News 
December/

January 2015 

 

Dates for your diary  
More information in the newsletter  

December 
Council meeting      - 1st 
Christmas Fair, Victory Hall     - 5th 
Open Air Service, Village Bakery  - 13th 
January 2015 
Council Meeting   - 5th  
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Mobberley Pre -School  
Register your child now ï part-time and full-time places available from January 2015. 
We are an Ofsted-registered pre-school for children from the age of two. Our pre-school 
is also a registered charity that has served the community for more than 30 years. The 
Pre-School is managed by a committee of parents. 
 

In our happy, fun environment, structured play and basic early learning skills are posi-
tively encouraged under the supervision of our regular, caring and qualified staff. We  
also encourage the childrenôs social skills through sharing, listening, awareness and  
respect for others. We aim to provide an environment where children can develop an 
understanding of the world around them with enjoyment and a sense of wonder. 
 

Mobberley Pre-School is regularly inspected by Ofsted (rated 'Good' 2013) and we fol-
low the Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) framework to ensure that our provision for 
the care and education of children under five is of a high standard and complies with 
government regulations. 
 

**More children eligible to access free funded two -year-old places**  
We are able to offer free Early Years Entitlement places to eligible two-year-olds and to 
all three-to-four-year-olds. For more information regarding all aspects of pre-school life 
and events including the Christmas Production and Grand Draw 2014, please call 
07771 426292 or visit the website www.mobberleypre-school.co.uk. 
 

Open daily term-time only 9am to 3pm. 

Please note that we will be closed for the Christmas period from 15 Decem-
ber, reopening on 5

 
January. 

Winter warning!  
During the winter months we will do our best to keep our Research Centre in 
the Rajar Building open from 10am to 4pm Monday to Friday, but there may 

be occasions when severe weather prevents our volunteers from getting to Mobberley. 
In the event of snowy or icy weather, members are advised to call the Centre (872210) 
to check that itôs open before setting off on a journey. 

 New Year resolution  
If you have been intending to trace your family history but never got round to it, why not 
make a resolution to start in the New Year? Whether you need a little or a lot of guid-
ance, we are here to help. If you have ancestors who were in WW1, we may be able to 
help you find your way around military records. 

Family History Society of Cheshire  

Stay active through winter with the Jog Mob  ï the darker 

nights donôt have to mean that everything grinds to a halt. We all 

know that being active is a great way to improve your health, 

both physically and psychologically. If the usual winter ritual of wake up (dark!), get 

home from work (dark!) is getting to you, then why not break from the norm and come 

and meet the Jog Mob? Weôre a    beginner-friendly jogging group in Mobberley and 

meet Mondays and Thursdays at 6.30pm, come rain or shine, starting from the village 

cafe. For more information, call or text group leader Craig on 07580 189571. You can 

also like our Facebook page: search for óJog Mobô. Running is better with people! 

Jog Mob  

http://www.mobberleypre-school.co.uk
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FRIENDS OF MOBBERLEY invite you to join for lots of Christmas festivities!  

Mobberley Association of Church Fellowships  

In November we were pleased to welcome Reverend Canon Roger Yates who told us 
some interesting facts about Chester Cathedral. 
 

NEXT MEETING 
Wednesday, 10 December at the Rajar Building at 2pm ï Christmas afternoon 
Please note: there is no meeting in January. 
 

All visitors are welcome.                      Call Jean Godber on 872801 for more information. 

 Christmas Fair, Victory Hall, Mobberley 
Friday 5th December 2014, 5ï8pm 

 

Festive food, mulled wine, Father Christmas to visit, fun games for the 
kids, and lots of stalls to browse and begin your Christmas shopping.  
Come and see us for some great seasonal fun to start the festive sea-
son! 
 

Friends of Mobberley would also like to thank everyone who made the 
Firework Evening such a wonderful success with food, ale and spectacular fireworks! 
   

We had so many volunteers who helped with their time and effort, and local businesses 
which generously donated towards the event. We raised over £1,000 for the school and 
pupils. 

Many representatives from organisations 
throughout Mobberley joined the Parish 
Council at its civic service at Mobberley 
Methodist Church on 19 October. The event 
was attended by many dignitaries from sur-
rounding areas and local representatives 
were invited as a thank-you for all their time 
and efforts which 
help in mainge 
Mobberley the 

place it is today. Pupils from Mobberley Primary School took 
part in a potatocrow competition ï making scarecrows out of 
potatoes. The winners collected their prizes during the 
event. 
 

Mobberley Rose Queen, Daisy Fogg, and Ladies in Waiting 
Lexie McIntosh and Sophie Foord, attended the event and 
presented Cheshire East Council Deputy Mayor, Hilda   
Gaddum, with a bouquet of flowers. 

Pictured above  are the winners of the potatocrow competition, along 
with Mobberley Parish Council Chairman Janet Cookson and   
Cheshire East Deputy Mayor Hilda Gaddum. 

Pictured right  is Mobberley Rose Queen, Daisy Fogg, along with Lord-Lieutenant of Cheshire David 
Briggs. 

Mobberley Parish Council Civic Service  
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 Mobberley Primary School   

The Mobberley Trust would like to extend warm wishes during this festive     
season to all and remind you that, as a local charity, we are here to help you in 
times of need and crisis. Anyone who is a Mobberley resident may apply to the 
Trust for a grant and will be considered in the utmost confidence. We aim to 
deal with any application swiftly and fairly. 

 

However, as a local charity, we rely entirely on donations, either individual or collective. 
We would ask that anyone considering making a charitable donation during this season 
of goodwill kindly take the Mobberley Trust into their considerations. 
 

You can contact the Trust by emailing our secretary, the Rev Ian Blay, at                    
ianblay@btinternet.com or you may speak confidentially to Dr Tim Mallon or Mike 
McDonald (873145), all of whom are trustees. 
 

Please donôt be in crisis this Christmas; we may be able to help. 

The Mobberley Trust  

Can you help identify this?  

Causing a stir for Macmillan  
  Manchester Airport Community Relations Colleagues celebrated the óWorldôs Biggest 

Coffee Morningô by hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning at the Rajar Building in      
Mobberley on the last Friday of September. Guests sampled the delicious cakes, tea 
and coffee on sale, and many took part in the raffle. A total of £548 was raised, and this 
included a generous donation from the Railway Pub in Mobberley of their tea and     
coffee takings that morning. Manchester Airport Community Relations Colleagues 
would like to extend their thanks to everyone who supported the event and gave     
generously to Macmillan. 

As our school continues to grow, we are looking to appoint a couple of midday assis-
tants to join our team. The hours are 11.45am to 1pm daily, term-time only. Duties    
include setting up and clearing away tables, and supervising pupils in the dining room 
and in the playground. Job-share options are available. This is a fantastic opportunity 
to get involved in the life of your local outstanding school. Please call (01625 383055) 
or email (admin@mobberley.cheshire.sch.uk) the school if you are interested in the 
role or if you have any questions. 

Bill Briggs, well known in Mobberley and 
throughout the steam engine fraternity, 
moved to the Isle of Man about five years 
ago. 
 

He asks if anyone in Mobberley could  
supply any information about this photo-
graph. The car could well be a Fiat of 
about 1909. Where could the picture have 
been taken? 
 

If you have any information, please contact 
David Russell on 873305. 

mailto:ianblay@btinternet.com
mailto:admin@mobberley.cheshire.sch.uk
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Mobberley Victory Hall Memorial Club would like to encourage even more Mobberley 
residents to join the Club. It is therefore waiving both the £5 joining fee and £20 mem-
bership fee (£10 for juniors and OAPs) for the rest of the year for Mobberley residents 
only. Come in, join the teams, watch the live football games, enjoy the entertainment, 
buy cheaper drinks and much more. If you enjoy your free trial, then pay your £20 (or 
£10) before the end of February 2015 for another year of membership. Simply call into 
the Club and complete the membership form and enjoy life at your village club. 
 

Get yourself down to the Victory Hall for some brilliant pre-Christmas entertainment on 
Tuesday 23 December when the excellent ANDY HOFTON visits the Club. Free entry to 
all Mobberley residents and their friends from 7pm onwards. Andy will be taking the 
stage for his whirlwind trawl around the musical genres in two sets from 8pm. 
 

Monday Night Bingo  Every Monday night from 8pm is bingo night in the Hall. Visitors 
are always welcome to this fun evening, with cash prizes to boot. This event is organ-
ised by the Mobberley Senior Citizensô Social Club. 
 

Snooker  League matches are played every Tuesday and Thursday night from 8pm. 
Some Wednesdays have competitions; see the notice board for full details. 
 

Mobberley Victory Hall  

1st Mobberley Brownies needs new leaders  

 

Our pack urgently needs new volunteers to join our team, otherwise Brownies 
may have to close at Christmas!  
  

Our Brown Owl, Sadie, is expecting her second baby, but unfortunately is having lots of 
complications so she has been told to rest. Emma is now in Sandbach, Holly is already 
running Rainbows and is also Division Commissioner, and Katie cannot run Brownies 
on her own, even with our brilliant parent rota! 
  

Being involved in guiding is a fantastic opportunity. You have a lot of fun working with a 
great group of local girls, watching them grow and develop as they join in the huge vari-
ety of challenges that guiding offers. As part of the team, you meet and make new 
friends, become part of a worldwide organisation with the opportunities to travel, learn 
new skills and share the things we enjoy with the next generation,. And it looks good on 
a CV, too! 
  

Tempted to join? Concerned about the amount of time you have to spare?  
Guiding is 100% flexible ï many Brownie units are run by groups of friends who organ-
ise themselves so that each person only runs a meeting every other/third week. 
  

No idea about guiding? We have a fully supported training scheme which happens at 
the same time as joining in the meetings and being with the girls. We also have experi-
enced leaders to work alongside you while you train. 
  

Who can join us?  Anyone over the age of 18 can apply to be a helper in guiding. Do 
you know someone who would like to join us? What about you and a friend/s? 
  

Itôs good to talk! If you would like some more information about any of the roles in 
guiding, have a chat with one of your local Rainbow or Brownie leaders. 
 

For more information call Holly Fowlkes 07964 313855 or email hollyfowlkes@aol,com, 
 or Sue Banks on 653084 or at sue.banks40@ntlworld.com. 
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Mobberley Rose Queen Festival ï why we need your continued financial help  

Thank you to the residents who kindly donated their unwanted double knitting wool to 
the knitting club run by Mrs Toulman at the Willows.  Any unwanted double knitting 
wool is always very welcome however, if anyone has any ñtrimmingsò eg buttons, rib-
bons etc to spare, they would also be very gladly received.  

 

Love the Dentist Advert here 

Each year we stage the Rose Queen Festival we are faced with something of a   
balancing act between keeping the costs to the public as low as possible while making 
sure we have enough funds available to stage the Festival the following year. The       
annual cost of running the event is currently just over £4,000, which broadly breaks 
down as follows: 
 

Publishing costs (programmes, raffle tickets) and publicity £1,000; procession costs 
£1,500; annual insurance £500; services and field costs £500; prizes £250; miscellane-
ous costs £250. 
 

On top of the annual costs, every two or three years (on average), we also have to 
make a big additional investment as things like costumes, tents, stage, dancing equip-
ment, etc. wear out or need replacing. 
 

Through our fundraising efforts and donations before the day and the continued fantas-
tic support on the day from all the families and friends of Mobberley, we continue to   
operate successfully and we are very thankful to everyone who contributes. However, 
please spare us a thought when we knock on your door to ask for tombola prizes, or to 
sell you raffle tickets, or when we ask for the admission fee on the day. Every pound 
raised is really important to allow us to cover our costs and to keep this great event 
thriving and vibrant. Once again, many thanks for your continued support! 

Mobberley Parish Council would like to say a huge thank you to Zoe Garner, Alistair 
MacLeod and ALL the volunteers and donators for providing such a fantastic weekend 
for the people of Mobberley. 
 

It truly was a memorable time for those who were able to visit the Victory Hall, which it-
self was built to help the people of Mobberley remember. The tea dance on Saturday 
gave the opportunity for old memories to be recalled and on Sunday residents were 
able to view the exhibition at the wartime cafe, while enjoying wartime songs.  A truly 
memorable weekend ï thank you. 

Mobberleyôs Wartime Tribute Weekend 

As visitors to the new graveyard at Mobberley Parish Church will have noticed, the 
gates are in a very poor state of repair.  The Parochial Church Council are in the    
process of getting them replaced and a number of residents have expressed an         
interest in contributing towards the costs which we expect to be in the region of £2000 
to £3000.  If you would like to make a contribution towards the cost of new gates, 
please contact Rev. Ian Blay on 873218.  Thank you. 

Mobberley Parish Church Gates.  
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Mobberley Christmas Quiz  
 

ACROSS 

1 Number of rings to buy our true love(5) 

3 Famous Christmas snowman (6) 

5 Famous climber from Mobberley (7) 

7 These potatoes accompany the turkey 
   (5) 

8 Can be heard in church at Christmas 
   (6) 

9 Reindeer with the red nose (7) 

11 The 6th of January (8) 

12 Ian, the Vicar at St Wilfridôs (4) 

13 Parish Council building (5) 

14 Number of Christmas days according 
      to the song (6) 

15 Country that sends a Christmas tree 
      to us each year (6) 

17 Lots of these can be seen around 
     Mobberley in late September (10) 

20 The day after Christmas day (6,3) 
22 Location of the Annual Porsche rally 
     (5,4) 
23 It calls back to the sender (4) 
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DOWN 

2 Mobberleyôs very own memorial to WW1 
   (7,4) 

4 A country we eat on Christmas day (6) 

5 Spicy alcoholic seasonal drink (6,4) 

6 The colour of Santaôs suit (3) 

10 Spiky leave bush with red berries (5) 

12 Fabulous poured over Christmas pud! 
     (6,5) 

16 Town where Jesus was born (9) 

18 Left out for Santa on Christmas eve 
     (5,4) 

19 A gift from the wise men (5) 

20 Rung on Christmas day (5) 

21 Last month of the year (8) 

25 Brings gifts, but only if you're good! (5) 

24 Traditionally roasted on an open fire (9) 
26 Three wise ones arrived at the stable 
     (3) 
27 The shepherds followed this ( 4) 
28 Friendly ghost, one of the three wise 
     men (6) 
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St. Wilfrid CofE, Church Lane, Mobberley  
Rector: Revd. Ian Blay 873218/ianblay@btinternet.com  

Sunday Services  Holy Communion 8.30am  
                              Morning Worship (and Sunday Club) 10am  
      Choral Evensong 6.30am  
 

It was touching to see so many people join with us on  
Remembrance Sunday. It was a very poignant service, made 
more so by the singing of the Mobberley School choir. Many 
thanks to them. 
On Saturday, 13 December  we shall be joining our friends from 
Mobberley Methodist Church for our Open-Air Carol Service  
outside The Village Bakery  at 10am. Many thanks to the Bakery, in advance, for their 
help and support. 
We continue the Advent theme at our Christingle Service  on Sunday, 14 December 
at 10am  when we reflect on Jesus the Light who has come, and who will come, into the 
world. We present each child with a Christingle, an orange adorned with a candle, a red 
ribbon and sweets. If you want to know what they mean, you will have to come along to 
find out. 
On Sunday, 21 December  we shall be holding our Sunday Club Nativity Service  at 
10am, when the children present to us their own unique take on the Christmas story 
while in the evening we shall be holding our traditional service of Nine Lessons and 
Carols at 6.30pm,  followed by mince pies and mulled wine. 
On Christmas Eve  we shall be holding our ever-popular Family Crib Service. This has 
proved very popular, so popular we are often badly overcrowded so this year we shall 
be holding two Crib Services, one at  2.00pm and one at 4.00pm. At this simple re-
telling of the Christmas story, the children put together our Christmas Crib and we smell 
the tantalising fragrance of frankincense and myrrh. In the evening we shall celebrate 
Midnight Mass  beginning at 11.30pm.  In contrast to the Crib Service, this is a very tra-
ditional but no less beautiful service, conducted according to the Book of Common 
Prayer and with readings from the King James Bible. 
There will be two further celebrations of Christmas Holy Communion on Christmas 
Day, a said service at 8.30am and a sung family service at 10am. 
Heading into January, our Christmas celebrations come to a close when on Sunday, 4 
at 10am when we celebrate the Feast of the Epiphany , the arrival of those Wise Men 
and the revelation of Godôs Messiah to the wider world. 

The following Sunday, 11 January , we switch from the liturgical calendar to the agricul-
tural one, when we celebrate Plough Sunday  at our monthly All -Age Service at10am.  
We ask Godôs blessing on the plough and on the seed, and pray for our farmers in the 
year ahead. 

Christmas Festivities to be held at WI House Chester.  
     A happy Christmas to all our members.  

 

Thursday, 15 January at 2pm at Mobberley Methodist Church Hall   
Speaker: Brian Hallworth óStill Leaning on a Lampostô 

 

New members always welcome. 
Secretary Gwyneth Moores. Tel: 873239 

 Mobberley Womenôs Institute 

Do you have any unwanted double knitting wool which you no longer need?  If so, Mrs 
Tolman would be very grateful to receive it, as this will be used by the Knitting Club 
which she runs at the Willows. Please contact Mrs Tolman 872101 if you are able to 
help. 
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Everyone is welcome to all services, which begin at 10.45am and include Kidzone for 
children. Tea/coffee served after service. Fair-trade goods available each Sunday. 
 

CHRISTMAS SERVICES 
Thursday, 11 December 7.30pm ï Candlelight Carol Service Collection for East  
Cheshire Hospice and The Welcome. 
Wednesday, 17  December 3pm ï Service for residents from local homes. 
Sunday, 21 December 10.45am ï Nativity with Kidzone and Shell Group. 
Christmas Day Service at 10.30am. 
All services led by Rev Jackie Betts. Everyone very welcome. 
 

Weekly meetings  
Monday    6.15pm to 6.45pm ï Prayer meeting (at Wesley Cottage). 
This month we pray for the people living on Woodend Lane, Lady Lane, Leycester  
Drive, Mallory Court, Mallory Close, Hall Bank North; different ages, different personali-
ties with different needs at this time, but all loved by God. 
Also for the worship and work of Mobberley Anglican and Methodist churches. 
 

Thursday    10.30am Thursday group table tennis/tea/coffee/chat. 
A friendly group which welcomes new members ï to come regularly or occasionally; 
play table tennis or just watch and chat. 
For more information, contact Mrs M Banner on 873117. 
                    6.00pm     Shell Group for children aged 7 to 11. 
For more information, contact Mrs J Venables on 01625 429239. 
 

SPL@T NEWS 
Spl@t is a joint churches youth club for young people Year 6 and upwards, which 
meets alternate Mondays between 7.30 and 9pm at the Methodist Church. 
New members very welcome. Each meeting includes cakes and drinks, time to chat, 
as well as activities. Cost £1 per evening. Why not come along and give it a try? 
1 December Advent footsteps                                           15 December Christmas Party 
January dates to be arranged. 

MOBBERLEY METHODIST CHURCH , FAULKNERS LANE  
Minister Rev Jackie Betts  872957 /j.betts321@btinternet.com  

Home lessons in basic computer knowledge, mobile phones, 
or any home gadgets.  

 

Why struggle with emails, internet, downloading, apps or home     
appliances, etc.? 

  

I will teach you in the comfort your own home, on your PC or mine, mobile or any 
hand-held device. Why let new technology get you down? Youôre NEVER too young 

or old to start learning. 
Call Steve on 07831 629577 for rates and more information.  

Services in December  
7th Rev Jackie Betts Christingle/Communion 
14th Circuit worship team 
21st Rev Jackie Betts Nativity 
28th Mr Michael Fisher                          Services in January  
4th Rev Jackie Betts Covenant 
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Useful numbers  
 
 

Ark Veterinary Mobberley - 872035 
Cheshire East Council - 0300 123 55 00 
Cheshire East Councillor - J Macrae 873263 
Co-op Pharmacy, Mobberley  - 872080 
D&G Little Bus - 0845 077 9110 
Fire Dept. (Non-urgent) - 633369 
Knutsford Police - 0845 458 0000 
Methodist Minister Rev Jackie Betts - 872957 
1st Mobberley Rainbow and Brownies -  
hollyfowlkes@aol.com  
Mobberley Assoc of Church Fôships - 872801 
Mobberley Bridge Club - 872793 
Mobberley Cattery  - 872467 
Mobberley Cricket Club - 873252 
Mobberley Parish Council  - 872333 
Mobberley Pre -School - 07771 426292  
e-mail info@mobberleypre-school.co.uk 
Mobberley Primary School -01625 383055 
Mobberley Trust  - 873145 
Mobberley Victory Hall - 872451 
Mobberley WI - 873239 
Mobberley Youth Group - 07772 440081 
mobberleyythgrp@btinternet.com  
MOPS After School Club  - 07759 563603 
Rajar Building - 872333 
Ringheye Morris - 873061 
St. Wilfridôs ï 873218 

HARWOOD HOME MAINTENANCE  
Full Bathroom Refurbishment  

Your Local Plumbing Tradesman  
30 yearsô experience - no job too small 

 

Call Andrew on 
          Telephone 01565 872629  or  07967 462266  

e-mail: agharwood911@gmail.com   

Dr Jonathan Eaton  
FFGDP(UK) MGDSRCS(Irel) MFDSRCS(Eng) 

MFGDP(UK) BChD  

Now working for 5 Gaskell Avenue, Knuts-

ford 

General and Advanced Dentistry in-

cluding implantology  

Dental Surgeon and Examiner Royal 

College of Surgeons of England 

www.eatondental.com or  

www.gaskelldental.co.uk   

Knutsford.   Tel: 01565 653649 

 
 
 

Advertising space  
 

Please contact the clerk if you 
wish to advertise in this space  

 
£20 per month  
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Advert  Martin Oliver homes (PDF Attached) 
 

As per the December newsletterôs advert 
 
 

Mayfield Garden Services 
For all your gardening needs:  Lawn repair, cutting and maintenance, digging and weeding 

borders, hedge trimming,  tree pruning, pond maintenance (including fish ponds), pressure 

washing of drives and patios and external painting of sheds, fences, etc. For an efficient, re-

liable service at competitive rates please call 

01565 873987 or 07917 626149 

Evolution Advert    e-mail Austin@kumficars.co.uk  

  Cheshire Pet Supplies   
 

All Pets catered for  
Free Delivery to Mobberley every Thursday  

(orders to be received before noon on Wednesday)  
 

Unit 5 Oakfield Trading Estate   Oakfield Road, Altrincham, WA15 8EJ  
0161 928 3588  

The appearance of these adverts does not constitute a recommendation. 

 FURNITURE RECYCLING CENTRE  
HOUSE CLEARANCES  

Free pick up of unwanted furniture subject to condition  
 

¶ SINGLE ITEMS  ǐ HOUSEHOLD ITEMS 
  Environment Agency Waste Carrier Licence 
 7 Days a week        Tel: 07540 281675 or 07503 642709  

E-mail: frc@hotmail.co.uk  

 

CLS Advert here 


